NOTICE

The Philippine Consulate General in Shanghai informs the
public that it will be closed on 01 — 07 October 2017 in
observance of the Chinese National Day Holiday, a non-working

holiday in China.

In case of emergency of a Philippine national, please call

emergency hotline no. 139-174-77112.

For information.

Shanghai, 12 September 2017
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